quaint the board with problems
of the Native elderly in Alaska.
According to the Office on

Aging, the State’s elderly popu-
lation is 18,000, with approxi-

tive. Under the Older Americans
Act, each state receives program
funding based on the total el-
derly population, without speci-
fic designation for ethnic groups.
As the State has not conducted
a study showing services pro-
vided for Native elderly versus
non-Native, it was difficult to
perceive if both were served
equally, which is a major con-
cern of the Council.

According to Juana Lyon, ex-
ecutive director of the Council,
the problem of whether Native
elders are getting equal treat-
ment is serious both in Alaska
and the Lower 48. The Council
is currently presenting legislation
to the U.S. Congress to alleviate
the situation.

The legislation has been drafted
by the Council to allow Indian

tribes and organizations which
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assistance to those tribes apply-
ing for aging funds in the area
of grant applications.

The Council strongly feels after
the two-day Anchorage meeting
that this legislation would assist
the non-profit organizations that
serve the Alaskan Native. The
Council urges Alaska Natives to
support their legislation.

Information presented at the




